
Lent Readers Needed 

Lent begins on Monday, March 3, and our parish is 

looking for those interested in being a reader for the 

Lenten services. If you are interested in being a reader, 

please meet in the library immediately following Divine 

Liturgy on Sunday, Feb 9th, for a brief meeting To go over 

responsibilities and to begin making the Schedule. If you 

are unable to attend the meeting but  would still like to be 

a reader, reach out to Lindsay Vardalos at: 

480-580-4904 by February  9, 2025. 

 

 


